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Thursday 8th February 2024 

 

           Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

To learn more about our topic ‘Clapham in Conflict’ we will be visiting the National Army 

Museum and attending a workshop on the Blitz.  This trip is on Friday 15th March 2024.  

 

We will leave school at 9.30am and will return to school by 3.15pm. We will travel to and from 

the National Army Museum by bus. The children all have zip cards which they will use on the 

day. If for some reason you have it at home, please bring it in to school. 

 

Please complete and sign the permission slip via Scopay. In addition, if you would like the 

school to provide a packed lunch for your child please let us know via Scopay. Please be 

aware that all children will need to carry their packed lunch and a drink and so please send 

your child to school with a small backpack. Your child will be responsible for carrying their 

belongings throughout the day and so please make sure it is not too big or heavy. No glass 

bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. 

 

We always appreciate the help of parents (without siblings) on trips. Please let us know via 

Scopay if you are able to help.  This will be organised on a first come, first served basis. Please 

be aware if you want to join us, that you will be responsible for your own small group of children.  

 

It is important that we always have up-to-date medical and contact information for your child. 

Please let us know before the visit of any recent changes.  

 

We are aware that on this day it is ‘Red Nose Day’ however, please be reminded that 

children are to be in full school uniform for the trip. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Gibbon & Mrs Woodley   

Year 3 Class Teachers  

 


